
  

14th February 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to advise you we will be holding a Science Project Fair in school this year as part of British 
Science Week. The children have been invited to participate by conducting their own science project at home 
and producing a display board of their findings.  

 

Your child’s project can be an enquiry to answer a question or a problem and its solution. There are some 
ideas for different enquiries you could do attached to this letter. You can also find interesting activities at 
https://www.britishscienceweek.org/activity-packs/ and https://www.science-sparks.com . Pinterest also 
have excellent ideas for science experiments you can do at home. It can be about any area of science that 
interests your child, for example ‘How many stars can we see?’, ‘What would my family eat if we were polar 
explorers?’ or ‘What lives in my garden?’ 

 

When your child has carried out their enquiry, they need to make a display board to share their learning with 
others. This is normally made from a large cardboard box, opened out, painted or covered in wrapping paper. 
It needs to have three panels of information (as shown). This display board should show the project 
title/question/problem, what your child predicts the answer is, what they did to investigate their question, 
what they found and a conclusion. If they want, they can include a small model or experiment and/or project 
notes. Key stage 1 could do a simplified version with their predictions, findings and some photographs/ 
diagrams.  

 

Please return your project by Wednesday 15th March ready to be judged in the Science Fair on Thursday 16th 
March. A panel of judges will choose the best projects. Every child who enters will receive a certificate and 
the top 3 winners will be get a special prize.  

 

If you child would prefer to take part in the British Science Week poster competition, information is attached 
to this letter. We will also be doing lots of fun science enquiries in class so there will be plenty of things for 
the children to be involved in.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs Jones  
Science Lead  
 

 

 

 

https://www.britishscienceweek.org/activity-packs/
https://www.science-sparks.com/




  



 

 


